
 
 
Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana! 
  
Second quarter is off to a quick start! Here is what you need to know... 
  
Important Dates 

 TODAY!! Thursday, October 17 (5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.) - ATP General 
Meeting @ Kalama Dining Hall 

o Meet our Poʻo Kumu! 
o FREE spaghetti dinner (while supplies last) 
o WIN raffle items to include Hoʻolauleʻa parking passes (2), school 

store items, gift cards (must be present to win) 
o RSVP @ https://tinyurl.com/2019ATPGenMtg 

 
 THIS Saturday, October 19 (4:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m.) - Relay for Life @ 

Konia Field (for MORE information, see: 
https://tinyurl.com/RelayForLifeKSOhana) 

Class of 2022 Apparel 
We would like to welcome ALL NEW members of the sophomore class to the 
Kamehameha Schools Kapālama Class of 2022 ‘Ohana! Last year, the class 
voted on a design for their class apparel. Each class usually creates designs 
for apparel during their freshman and senior years. We worked with the 
vendor, Warrior Printing Hawaiʻi, to reopen the online storefront for those (new 
and returning) that would like to place an order. NOTE: It is NOT mandatory to 
order class apparel. The online storefront is open NOW through 3:30 p.m. 
Friday, October 25. The vendor needs a MINIMUM of 36 items to be 
ordered (as of this announcement, we only have 18 orders). Place your 
order NOW at: http://stores.warriorprintinghawaii.com/ks2022. *Once the 
storefront closes, Warrior Printing Hawaiʻi will process and pack the orders. As 
soon as we receive the completed orders, we will post a memo in the Daily 
Bulletin and send out an email blast with details about apparel pick up. 
  
Hoʻolauleʻa 2020 - Ka Piko. Ka Pilina. Kapālama 
Mahalo to the Hoʻolauleʻa Steering Committee 2020 (2022 ʻohana) who are 
hard at work to make this year’s Hoʻolauleʻa the best! If you have questions on 
how you can best support the 2022 steering committee, send them an email 
at favored2022@gmail.com.  
  



 
Looking Ahead... 
 
In the next few weeks, you may be seeing information about the following 
class events: 

 Sophomore Banquet - The sophomore banquet, themed Hollywood 
Nights, will be held on Saturday, January 25, 2020 at Kekūhaupiʻo Gym. 
Ticket order forms will be distributed to homerooms in November, and 
ticket SALES will be held the week of Monday, December 2. Please 
NOTE: This is a semi-formal event. Young men do NOT need to wear a 
tuxedo, and young women do NOT need to wear prom-type dresses. 
For more information, please see: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/sophomore-banquet.  
 

 Class Ring - In January, the sophomore class board will be advertising 
the class ring design contest. The announcement will be shared via the 
Daily Bulletin and the Class of 2022 Blackboard.  

If you haven’t already done so, please BOOKMARK our 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/. Finally, don’t forget to check your e-mail every 
THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts sent from the Parents & Alumni 
Relations (PAR) Office.  
  
I MUA WA22IORS! 
Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 
 


